

Administration Office

105 Baughman Street, Suite A • Sunbury, OH 43074•740.965.3010

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

between

The Big Walnut Local Schools Board of Education and the Big Walnut Professional Support Staff Association

Preschool Teaching Assistants

May 14, 2015

RE:

DATE:

The Big Walnut Professional Support Staff Association (Association) and the Big Walnut Local Board of Education (Board) agree that because preschool is a four day per week program, any BWPSS staff hired to work as teaching assistants for the preschool program and work a minimum of four days per week will be considered full-time for all purposes of employment and benefits.	
FOR THE ASSOCIATION:	FOR THE BOARD:
Kriste Martin, Co-President Big Walnut Professional Support Staff Association	Steve Mazzi, Superintendent Big Walnut Local Schools
FOR THE ASSOCIATION:	
Lynn Elder, Co-President Big Walnut Professional Support Staff Association	